
 
 

 
 
     

SCHOOL BOARD RETREAT 
Monday, May 21, 2018 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Bloomington Chamber of Commerce  
9633 Lyndale Avenue South, Suite 200 

Conference Room 
 

 
 
 

 There is a School Board retreat on Monday, May 21, 2018, 
beginning at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of strategic planning. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need an accommodation for a disability 
(e.g. wheelchair accessibility, interpreter, hearing, large-print materials) 

 such an accommodation can be available upon advance request.  
Contact the Office of the Superintendent as soon as possible: 

952-681-6403  (Minnesota Relay 711) 


